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Board Chair Congratulates Schools on Another Successful Year 
 
 

Please find below a message from the Chair of the Newfoundland and Labrador English School District Board of 
Trustees, Goronwy Price: 
 
“As students experience their first full day of summer break and our teachers, administrators and support staff finish 
up their final hours of the year in schools throughout our province, I would like to take this opportunity, on behalf of 
the Board, to congratulate our school communities on the completion of another successful school year! 
 
Without the help of each staff member and school volunteer throughout the province, we would not be able to 
provide the safe, caring and socially just learning environments we strive for each day. We want our schools to be 
places of hope, and our students filled with confidence that they can succeed; their efforts ensure we do just that. 
 
To all our students, congratulations on the completion of the school year and your many personal and academic 
accomplishments. I know at times the school year can seem long and filled with challenging moments, but in the end 
your efforts have made it worthwhile. 
 
Oh behalf of all 17 of our trustees, as well as staff at the District offices throughout the province, I wish everyone a 
happy and fun summer. Take time to relax and enjoy each other’s company, be safe in all you do, and I look forward 
to seeing you again in September.” 
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